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Room 104, Fulton


Speaker 
Sarah Aynsley, Louise Gazeley, Angie Jacklin & Judy Sebba,
Department of Education, School of Education and Social Work,
University of Sussex
present:
“Promoting Fair Access: A review of findings from the
  Evaluation of the Villiers Park Scholars Programme”

____________________________________

The Villiers Park Educational Trust has been piloting its Scholars’ Programme in two English local authorities since September 2009. The aim of the programme is to identify and 
develop the full potential of very able, less advantaged young people. Working with them from the age of 14, the programme aims to improve the scholars’ chances of obtaining a place 
at a top university.

This seminar draws on the findings of an evaluation of the Scholars’ Programme carried out by a research group from 
the University of Sussex tasked with  determining the effectiveness and impact of the programme - on the scholars 
as well as those around them. The group also identified some of the challenges associated with the delivery of what is now a high profile, fair access agenda.
         * Tea and coffee served from 5pm
** The seminar is available to join via live web streaming at: 
    https//connectpro.sussex.ac.uk/villiers24oct2011
